

5201 Bishops Blvd S, Ste A • Fargo, North Dakota 58104-7605 • (701) 356-7900 • www.fargodiocese.org

4 September 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Many of you have asked questions in regards to music at Mass for the fall. Below you will see further guidelines for music at Mass. All guidelines previously in place, are still in place, unless explicitly changed below.

- Choirs in small groups can be used.
 - o The number of choir members and musicians must allow for proper social distancing.
- Even with choirs, however, congregational singing is still *not* allowed.
 - O At this time, the Ordinary of the Mass is *not* to be sung.

You continue to be in my prayers.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

†Most Rev. John T. Folda

Bishop of Fargo

In Juyson Milly Reverend Jayson Miller

Vice Chancellor